
From: William Lauer
To: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals
Subject: Coffin Butte
Date: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 3:08:18 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am opposed to the expansion of the Coffin Butte Landfill.
Republic Services has broken contract issues regarding methane and leachate emissions before and they will do it
again. The expansion would allow them to bring in much more trash, exacerbating and prolonging the problem.
Please vote NO again, and again, and again.

Thank You,
Bill Lauer


